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The Obama Administration is failing to enforce our Open Skies 
agreement with the European Union, threatening the jobs of 
tens of thousands of American workers.

The Department of Transportation’s recent order tentatively 
granting Norwegian Air International (NAI) a foreign air carrier 
permit ignores key terms of the U.S.-EU Open Skies 
agreement.  NAI's operation as a "flag-of-convenience" carrier 
in Ireland would allow the airline to skirt Norway's 
employment laws, giving NAI an unfair economic edge that 
puts tens of thousands of U.S. aviation jobs at risk. More than 
200 members of Congress from both sides of the aisle have 
urged DOT to deny the NAI application.

Tell the Obama Administration to stand up for 
U.S. jobs, enforce our agreement, and deny NAI 
a foreign air carrier permit.


